Elizabeth Schneider

I oppose any variance for PCB discharge into the Spokane River. Variances are bad for the river,
bad for the public and bad for the country. Instead the Department of Ecology should prepare a real
plan for a maximum daily load that will strictly but feasibly limit PCBs discharged into the
Spokane River. Please, let's not move backwards..



